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23/11/2024  09:39:332024/4627/P SUPPRT Chris  Finch As a local resident who overlooks the property, I fully support this planning application.

The proposed home’s design and layout have been carefully planned to a high standard and are in keeping 

with the character of the area.

Its scale and appearance are well-suited to the surroundings while meeting the local need for a family home.

I strongly encourage the council to approve this application, as it represents a valuable and considerate 

addition to our community.

23/11/2024  08:24:182024/4627/P NOBJ David Brierley I would like to record my whole hearted support for this application. 

The applicant has consulted with his neighbours like myself, listened carefully to our thoughts, modified his 

original proposals and has put forward a sensitive scheme, which recognises the needs of his family yet the 

alterations in reality are sensible and when carefully studying the plans it can be seen that they result in 

minimal impact.

As an authority Camden should be extremely supportive of sensitive applications which create good family 

homes for people with young children, rather than the constant "splitting & down sizing of properties" to add 

additional flats by developers.
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